
Spaghetti feed benefits Tahoe
Boys and Girls Club
The Boys and Girls Club Lake Tahoe is having a spaghetti feed
April 18 from 5-6:30pm at the club’s main site (1100 Lyons
Ave., South Lake Tahoe).

The cost is $5/person. Tickets can be purchased in advance or
at  the  door.  All  proceed  go  to  support  programs  and  the
services for the 900 members.

Each month the club is hosting a spaghetti feed.

It’s an opportunity to meet the kids and find out how your
support impacts the future of our young people.
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